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You are welcome to bring your child and his/her school supplies to their classroom on Meet the
Teachers Night at Stewart Elementary anytime between 4-6pm on Monday, August 22, 2016.

  

 

  

Teachers will look forward to meeting with your student. We hope this will ease the transition of
starting school on August 24th. Please join us for ice cream in the gym after you have visited
the classroom.
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